Nursery Summary (18th to 22nd of May)

In Literacy we have been learning about the sound 'v'. We have been doing
several pencil control sheets and writing our own 'v'.

In Maths we have been learning about how numbers identify how many objects
are in a set. The children completed several different worksheets to enhance
this.

Our focused activity continues with 'Under the Sed'. The children have coloured
in different sea creatures. Some of them drew their own and wrote the name of
the creature underneath.

Next Week
We will be learning the 'x’ sound in Literacy. I will be doing individual

assessments with the children.



